Perry Hall Primary School Colman Avenue Wednesfield Wolverhampton WV11 3RT

Tel: **01902 558538** Fax: **01902 558543** 



Email: perryhallprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk Web: www.perryhall.co.uk

**Executive Headteacher** Miss R Kohli

Chief Executive Officer Mrs A Cheema (OBE) National Teaching School designated by



7<sup>th</sup> January 2020

Dear Parents,

This half term, 5SD will begin their swimming lessons, commencing on Monday 13th January and finishing on Monday 10<sup>th</sup> February. The lessons will take place at Bentley Bridge Leisure Centre.

These lessons will contribute to the children's PE curriculum and so they are expected to attend lessons each week with the correct kit.

Could you please ensure your child has the following swimming kit in school each Monday:

Girls - one-piece swimming costume and a swimming cap.

Boys - sensible swimming shorts, not below the knee.

All children will need a towel.

If your child has any medical needs that we need to be aware of for their swimming sessions, please inform you child's class teacher.

Thank you for your support.

Miss Kohli

Executive Headteacher.













